
Birth 
A son, Elliot Nolan Somerville, to Chris and Leah Somerville on December 22 

 

Welcome to worship at Trinity, a place of love, grace, and belonging where all, without exception, 

are loved, honored, valued, affirmed, welcomed, and celebrated. If you are new to Trinity, we are 

thrilled to have you here. If you would like to know more about this congregation and our ministry 
please share your contact information with us by filling out a Connection Card which can be obtained 

from the pew racks.  Thank you for your presence among us. 

 

Contributions. Trinity is grateful for all the prayers, contributions, and displays of support 

from members, friends, and guests. Financial contributions can be placed in the offering 
plates during worship, mailed to the church, or given electronically by going to our website 

trinitylutheran.ws,  by scanning the QR code, or texting TLCGIVE to 73256.  

 

Nursery for infants and toddlers. A nursery hosted by a member of the Trinity staff, Beth Oswald, as 

well as a small group of rotating volunteers who have been trained in Trinity’s Child Protection Policy 
is available during worship this morning. The nursery is located on the first floor of the Pence 

Building. Please reach out to a greeter or usher if you need assistance. 

 

Communion. In an effort to further embrace Trinity’s mission of welcome, affirmation, and 

hospitality, both wine and grape juice are available at the altar. The addition of grape juice enables 
God’s beloveds for whom alcohol is problematic to participate more fully. Raise a finger at the altar 

so the pastor will know of your desire for grape juice. 

 

Worship Bags are available in the Narthex for children. Bags for preschoolers are tied with a white 

ribbon. Bags for elementary age children have no ribbon. After worship, used bags may be placed in 
the baskets next to the stands. 

 

Trinity’s Out to Lunch Bunch is open to all adults who would like to enjoy fellowship and a meal 

together after worship.  The group will gather today, December 29 at Lewis Barbecue, 214 Rutherford 

Street, Greenville.  Angie McCormack will be hosting the group.  Please reach out to Angie this 
morning at 864-630-4026 if you would like to attend. 

 

Poinsettias may be picked up after worship today. 
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